
11/05/2020 

MRS Michelle Clarke 
11 Trentbridge RD 
BELROSE NSW 2085 
amclarke5@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I would like to strongly oppose this development. It is far too big and too high for the location. 
With 2 kids walking to schools within the vicinity of proposed development I am extremely 
concerned for the health, welfare and well being of not only my children but all children and 
elderly in the area. Not only during the construction phase but afterwards with the severely 
increased number of residences and lack of parking there will be an extremely increased 
number of cars on the road. Being so close to a development as Glenrose I feel all the extra 
cars from this proposed site will take to parking in the shopping centre parking and make it 
even harder for current locals to park to do weekly necessary shopping. A development of this 
size in this area goes against the reason for the area being known as the Forest area, there is 
no room for high buildings here. I feel that this type of development could have significant 
safety concerns for all in the area. 
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